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Ngd Pirihimana o Aotearoa

5 July 2019

Dear Shahil
| refer to your request of 27 March 2019 for the following information:

“ The total amount of stolen cars exported overseas between 2010 to 2018

- The country of origin the stolen cards are exported overseas between 2010 to
2018

- Breakdown of the stolen cars model exported overseas between 2010 to 2018

- Breakdown of each country that receives what type of model or stolen car coming
from NZ

- The number of charges laid by NZ police in regards to exporting stolen cards to
overseas between 2010 to 2018”

| respond to your questions below.

The information is not held and Police has no reason to believe it is held by
another agency. This part of your request is therefore refused pursuant to section
18(g) of the Official Information Act 1982.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to
ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way |
have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

d Insights
Police National Headquarters
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